
Home Learning 

Homework will be given out on a Wednesday and will need to be returned on the 

following Monday. Home Learning will consist of weekly spellings (to be tested on Monday), 
the reading comprehension, times tables to be tested on a Friday and either maths or 
punctuation and grammar practice. 

Also, your child should be reading regularly at home. All home learning is compulsory in Red 
Kites. Our focus times tables for September are recapping the 2s, 5s and 10s and including 
all associated related facts. To support your child learning these essential facts, they have 
access to Times Tables Rockstars. 

 


